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Changes to Northern California Ramps and Container Yards 
 
 

Pacer Stacktrain announces the following changes in Northern 
California: 
 
 
1.  Closure of the Fresno and Modesto Ramps  
 
     As of November 12, 2001 Pacer Stacktrain will no longer offer service to or from the 
Fresno and Modesto ramps. Due to this change, please note: 

 
• The final day to tender Westbound loads destined Fresno or Modesto is  
   Friday, November 2 
• The final day to tender Eastbound loads, pick-up or return empty equipment at  
 Hawk  
   Pacific Fresno or Modesto is Monday, November 12 
• Any empty equipment not returned to the Hawk yards by November 12 will  
 need to be   
   returned to Devine & Peters in Manteca. Existing per diem rules will still apply. 
 

    Customers currently using these services are encouraged to work with their 
Business Development or Pricing representative to answer any questions regarding 
this transition. 

 
 



 
 
2.  Change in Ramp Operator in Sacramento  
 
      Effective November 5, 2001 Pacer Stacktrain will change our Ramp Operator in  
Sacramento to  

 
Devine & Peters   Contact: Gary Clark 
3870 Channel Drive   Phone: 916-374-1242 
West Sacramento, CA   FAX:   916-371-7174 
 
Hours: 6 AM to 6 PM Monday – Friday 
            8 AM to 12 Noon Saturday 

     
     Empties should be picked up and returned at this location.  
     All loaded equipment should be tendered to this location. 
 

• The final day to tender Eastbound loads, pick-up or return empty equipment at  
   Hawk Pacific Sacramento is Friday, November 2 

 • The Eastbound cutoff in Sacramento remains the same: 1800 Monday-Friday 
 
3.  Change to Container Yard in Stockton 
 
     Effective November 5, 2001 Pacer Stacktrain will change our Container Yard in  
     Stockton to 
 

Devine & Peters    Contact: Danielle Casey 
1985 West Yosemite Street  Phone: 209-858-4138 x308 
Manteca, CA    FAX:   209-239-2739 
Hours: 6 AM to 6 PM Monday – Friday 

 
    Empties should be picked up and returned at this location. 
     

• The final day to pick-up or return empty equipment at Hawk Pacific   
   Stockton/Lathrop is Friday, November 2 

 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement. If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please contact your local Business Development or 
Pricing representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
 


